
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

Looking Ahead 
• 11/15 – 11/19  

Scholastic Book Fair  

• 11/24 – 11/26   

Fall Break 
 

Next Week’s Schedule 

•  

Happy Birthday  

11/15 Ms. Bonnie 

11/17 Aubrey 

11/22 Cole 

• Mon  11/8      No School  

• Tues 11/9       P.E.  

• Wed  11/10     Art 

• Thurs 11/11    Life Skills 

• Fri     11/12    Music  

 

Red Feather Lakes Elementary 
November 4, 2021 

Principal Tom Schachet, Mountain Schools, Phone: 970-488-6553  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteers Needed! 
With our scholastic book fair just around the corner (That's right...the book fair is returning this year!  Yay), I am 

hoping to get some volunteers to cover the lunchtime shifts at school for the students to shop.  From Monday, 

November 15th - Friday, November 19th, students may visit the book fair during lunch to go shopping.  While I 

am covering lunchroom duties and lunchtime recess, I will need two volunteers each day to hang out in the in 

the gym from 11:15am - 12:30pm and help collect money and supervise while kids shop the fair.  

 

If you are interested in being a volunteer, please click on the sign up genius link and select the day/days you 

can be here.  Parents are welcome to pop in anytime during school hours to shop the fair as long as there are 

only a few of you at a time...just check in with me in the office and I can assist you in the library.  The scholastic 

book fair is a great opportunity to pick up affordable holiday/birthday items for family and friends, while also 

earning books for our school library and classrooms.   

 

If you have any questions, please give me a call 970-488-6550. Thank you for all you do for our school! 

Mrs. Richardson  

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4EAEA82DA0F8C25-volunteers  
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4EAEA82DA0F8C25-volunteers
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4EAEA82DA0F8C25-volunteers


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



For more information regarding COVID-19, close contacts, and general return to 

learn guidelines please see the link and guidance below.  

https://www.psdschools.org/psd2020-21/psdprotocolsCOVID19 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.psdschools.org/psd2020-21/psdprotocolsCOVID19


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


